April 3, 2020

Richard A. Jarvis, Treasurer
Never Forgotten Honor Flight
225780 Rib Mountain Drive #234
Wausau, Wi 54401

Dear Mr. Jarvis,

Enclosed is a check for $10,398.65, along with 2 personal checks in the amount of $120.00, which
represent most of the proceeds from the sale of my Father, Will Lehner’s book “Legacy of a Pearl Harbor
Survivor”. You will recall we sold these books on December 7, 2019, and then ordered more books on
December 11, 2019. For the past 2 months we have been delivering these books, along with dealing
with my Father’s death on January 5, 2020. Now we are at a stand still because of the Virus and still
have a few more books to deliver. Most of these books have been paid for in advance but we will still
need to send you an additional check when we are finished with the book deliveries.

| know that the flights that were scheduled for the next several months have been cancelled but
hopefully once our state has recovered you will able to resume these flights. My Father fondly
remembered his flight with your organization and | was also privileged to have been on the flight with
him. Please use this money to allow as many veterans, (and maybe guardians), as possible to participate
in this wonderful experience.

Sincerely,
l-}:k]zjizm A Lltarmitos

Patricia K. Adamski
Daughter & Family Representative



